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DANCERgram FLASH - MARCH 14, 2020 @ 4:15pm 

The DANCERgram website is being updated as often as possible to track dances 
/ events that have been cancelled. 

Check back often. 

If you have updates that should be added to the website please forward the 
information to Penny Green at sqdncfan@gmail.com and the webmaster at 
dgramwebmaster@yahoo.com 

 

Following are the latest updates: 
 
All of the square dancing at Strawberry Square has been suspended 
through April 15. They will re-evaluate after that date. At this time, all of the 
round dancing with the Bunns will continue and Charlie's Sunday, March 22 
round dance party is still scheduled. 
 
There will be no dancing at Lake Ashton in Lake Wales on Sunday, 
March 15, as the community has suspended all group activities. The 
dancers will monitor the situation and will communicate any changes to 
you. 
 
Promenade Squares in Pinellas Park has temporarily cancelled all their 
dance activities for the month of March or until the health danger has 
subsided. The clothing sale scheduled for Thursday, March 19, will be re-
scheduled for a later time.  
 
Dancing at Buttons & Bows in Lakeland has been suspended until April 
14th. Classes have been suspended until April 1st. 
 
Citrus Park Snobirds has ended their season early. 
 
Camp Inn in Frostproof has ended their season early as Camp Inn 
Resorts has shut down their hall for the rest of the season. 
 
Temple Twirlers in Tampa has suspended their dances until April 20. 
Their 40th Anniversary Dance will be re-scheduled. They will not be raiding 
Strawberry Square on March 18th since their hall is closed until April 15. 
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